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This bill needs to be thrown out because homeschool families have a right to educate
their children without the state interfering. I do not want increased government oversight
under the guise of representation for my home school family. You will never represent all
homeschoolers which will lead to increased marginalization of those not represented by
an APPOINTED representative. NO to this bill.


